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Docket No. 50-336
B10080
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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attn: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
U. 1. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wash'.ngton, D.C. 20555

References: (1) R. A. Clark letter to W. G. Counsil dated August 19, 1980,

forwarding Amendment No. 60 to License No. DPR-65.
(2) W. G. Counsil letter to R. A. Clark dated July 10, 1980.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2

Editorial Correction to License Amendment No. 60

In Reference (1), the NRC Staff issued License Amendment No. 60 to Facility
Operating License No. DPR-65 in response to the Reference (2) request.

In reviewing the Reference (1) amendment, Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(NNECO) has determined that a typographical error exists in the issued
Technical Specification Table 3.9-1.

The Table issued with Reference (1) lists door numbers 292 and 297 as servicing
the Solidification System area. Please note that the correct door numbers are
292 and 207 as listed in Reference (2).

We trust that yot. w'.ll take the necessary action to correct this discrepancy.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President
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